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We thank you for attending the recent Meet the Buyer Event.  
 
We promote a collaborative approach as part of project delivery. Your feedback is  
valued and helps us to seek opportunities to benefit future sessions.  
 
We would be grateful if you would spend a few minutes to complete the table below, 
by selecting options from the dropdown menu and provide feedback. 
 

Reflection – How did you rate the session 
 

Theme Level of Satisfaction Comments 

Location - Virtual 
Event  

Good Currently, we have no option but 
to have virtual meetings. Face to 
face are always going to be better. 

Duration of Session Very Good The meeting started and finished 
as it was specified. Enough time 
was allocated for key points to be 
discussed and opinions shared. 

Information Very Good A timeline has been given, this 
gives us the opportunity to 
prepare our resources. 

Improved knowledge 
to support the 
tender process 

Good  

Communication Very Good   

As part of our commitment for continuous improvement, we are keen to appreciate your views 
on how we can improve the delivery of future sessions. Please use the space below. 

 
 
The only way this can be improved is by having a meeting, face to face, rather than online. 
There is one note – by having a group of competitors together at the same time you will find 
that some companies will not necessarily share their views with the group, as this could give 
their competitors information on how they work. ( Please do contact me if this doesn’t make 
sense) 
 



 
Swansea Council 

Virtual Meet the Buyer Event on 7th May 2021 at 10.00 -11.30am 
 

Supply and Installation of Play Equipment and Safety Surfacing 
 

Session Feedback 
 
 
Please return this form to Kristy Tillman by email Kristy.Tillman@swansea.gov.uk . 
 
 
We thank you for your participation and wish you the very best.  
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